
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 16th July 2021

19.7.21. Move up morning 

8.45 – 10.00am  

Welbourn has talent show in 

school 

Amethyst play performance 

to parents at 4.30pm. 

(Amethyst Class can stay in 

school and enjoy snacks and 

a drink)  

20.7.21. Year 6 treat morning 

PM – CPR/First Aid 

workshop for Amethyst Class 

21.7.21. Year 6 leavers 

service at 10.30pm  

Year 6 farewell 3.00pm (on 

the playground) 

Last day of term – pm party 

and entertainment planned 

by FOWS 

06.09.21. Start of new term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children have had an exciting week. It began with Sports day and a 

visit from the Ice-cream van, a Roots to Food experience day to develop 

cooking skills and try new recipes from around the world and ended by 

watching the Amethyst end of year performance, Cinderella Rockerfella. 

Obviously, in between, they have been busy finishing off the term’s 

topics and continued their core lessons.  

It was a shame to see the football result on Sunday evening but it has 

enabled us to provide an opportunity, during worships, to discuss the 

importance of good sportsmanship, teamwork, resilience and most 

importantly kindness. 

As you have probably seen in the news, new guidance from the 

Department for Education has been issued in response to the 

Governments changes from Monday 19th July. With 3 days left of term 

and rising cases both in schools and the local area, we have decided to 

keep all protocols and procedures the same. In September, I will send a 

new, revised risk assessment and update you of the changes. 

On Wednesday, we had a phone call from Ofsted to inform us that they 

wanted to inspect our school the next day. However, with staff members 

isolating, they agreed to defer the inspection until September.  

On Monday, the children will take part in ‘Move up morning’ where they 

will do a craft activity and think about their hopes for next year. We are 

looking forward to welcoming the new Reception children for a short 

period of time in the outdoor area on Monday too.  

You will have received your child’s annual report this evening. It is a lot 

shorter than it would usually be because we have had limited time in 

school. We have covered the statutory requirements set out by the 

Department for Education and included catch up priorities for 

September. These will be addressed with tuition, intervention and 

classroom provision and communicated in the Autumn term. If you do 

still require a conversation with your child’s class teacher regarding the 

content of the report, please contact the school office.  

A polite reminder that this was the last week for clubs due to next 

week’s events after school. However, as always, if you need childcare 

provision, we can help if you let us know as soon as possible. I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Clarke, Anna Blount, the Carre’s 

coaches and all of our staff for delivering a variety of clubs and 

experiences for our children this year. We are still awaiting confirmation 

from various providers for clubs for September so the list will be sent out 

on the first day of term and clubs will begin week commencing 13.09.21. 

Please use the school mobile or closure account to report any positive 

cases during the weekend or outside of the school operating hours.  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young children. 

Our updated Safeguarding 

and Child Protection policy is 

on our school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you have 

any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please 

call: 01522782111.  

 

Keeping safe in the sun! 

Please ensure that your child 

brings the following into 

school every day:  

- A water bottle 

- A hat 

- Sun cream  

 



Sports day fun… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roots to Food cooking experience day… 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

A sneaky peak at Amethyst Play… 

                           


